
Email: info@wimborneacademytrust.org
Social icon

Circle
Only use blue and/or white.

For more details check out our
Brand Guidelines.

@TrustWimborne Find us on Facebook

Open Events for Parents 
AUTUMN 2021

Colehill First School

St Michael’s  
Middle SchoolHillside First 

School

Allenbourn Middle School 

Colehill First School  

Emmanuel CE Middle School 

Hayeswood First School  

Hillside First School  

Lockyer’s Middle School 

Merley First School  

Pamphill CE First School  

Queen Elizabeth’s School 

St John’s CE First School 

St Michael’s CE Middle School 

Verwood CE First School 

 

Witchampton CE First School

office@allenbournmiddle.org       01202 886738 

school@colehillfirstschool.net      01202 882506   

office@emmanuelmiddle.org       01202 828100 

office@hayeswoodfirstschool.net    01202 882379  

office@hillsidefirst.dorset.sch.uk    01202 822737  

office@lockyersmiddle.org        01202 692779 

office@merleyfirstschool.net          01202 888455  

office@pamphillfirstschool.org      01202 883008  

office@queenelizabeths.com       01202 885233 

office@stjohnswimborne.net       01202 883675 

office@stmichaelsmiddle.org      01202 883433 

office@verwoodfirstschool.org     01202 822652 

 

school@witchamptonfirst.net      01258 840684 

6 Oct

21 Oct

23 Sept

6 Oct

30 Sept

21 Oct,  
10 Nov

8 Oct, 12 Oct

16 Sept

11 Oct,  
15 Oct

6-8pm  

2-3pm  

5.30-7.30pm  

2-3pm  

9.15-11.30am  

5.30-7.30pm 

9.30-11.30am  

  

5.30-8pm  

9.30-11.45am 

5.30-7.30pm 

9.15-10.45am 
9.15-10.45am 

and 6pm 

9.30-11.30am

9.30-10.30am 
10.30-11.30am

School Date Time Contact

Please contact the school office in the first instance, to book a place and for any queries regarding the open event.

24 Sept, 8 Oct, 
22 Oct

1 Oct, 15 Oct,  
5 Nov

5 Oct, 11 Oct, 
19 Oct

1 Oct, 11 Oct, 
22 Oct

“Wimborne Academy Trust is a forward-looking 
trust that provides supportive, creative and 
innovative learning opportunities, nurturing 
every pupil as an individual. 

“To get a real flavour of what we are like, we 
would urge all interested parents to come and 
see for themselves.” 

Liz West, CEO, Wimborne Academy Trust

Learning for the Future

https://twitter.com/TrustWimborne
https://www.facebook.com/wimborneacademytrust/

